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COMMISSIONER INFORMS ROSE OF DECISION 
 

Major League Baseball announced today that it has completed the review regarding Pete Rose’s 

application for reinstatement from the Ineligible List.   

Commissioner Robert D. Manfred, Jr. today informed Mr. Rose, both verbally and in writing, that the 

application has been denied.  The Commissioner’s decision accompanies this press release.   

# # # 

Contact: Patrick Courtney or Michael Teevan, Major League Baseball, (212) 931-7878, mlbpressbox.com, 
twitter.com/mlb_pr. 










